
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Bcc: 

Hogan, Patrick 
12/23/2013 10:50:24 AM 
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Back, Eric t/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EWB8k Allen 
Meredith t/0=PG&E/01 J=Cornorate/cn=Recinients/cn=M|EAe); 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Fugere, Raymond G. 
(raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Subject: PG&E's Response to CPUC Cooperation NOV 

Dear Ms. Malashenko, 

Attached is PG&E's response to your Notice of Violation regarding PG&E's timeliness with 
SED staff data requests. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Patrick M Hogan 

Vice President 

Asset Management, Electric Operations 

SB GT&S 0640103 
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